
This letter is in support of HB 171. I am in support of HB 171, because it supports the people who have 
come in contact with the PFAS group of forever chemicals through no fault of their own. This bill will 
help them see their exposure to these chemicals to help in the remediation process and to help them 
monitor their health.  This bill will help in monitoring water throughout our state. 
It is also important for firefighters who were exposed to these chemicals through firefighting or drills to 
know their exposure to the PFAS chemicals to help them take action. 
 
Thank you 
Deborah Hemenway 
Gustavus, AK  
 


